
              Scott County Board of Supervisors 
              July 7, 2015 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met as a special committee of the whole and pursuant 
to adjournment with Sunderbruch, Earnhardt, Kinzer, Hancock and Holst present. 

Kirsta Ehmke of Wold Architects and Engineers, presented the Board with 
evaluations of two possible sites for the new Sheriff Patrol Headquarters. 

 
Moved by Earnhardt, seconded by Holst at 8:31 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 

Ayes. 
 
 
 
 

 _______________________________ 
         Tom Sunderbruch, Chair of the Board 
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
__________________________ 
ATTEST: Roxanna Moritz  
          Scott County Auditor 
 


